9™ of July 2013

National Library of Medicine
Building 38A - Room 4N-419
8600 Rockville Pike
Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894

Dear National Library of Medicine,

I would like to express my great interest in continued service in Journal of
Stem Cell Research & Therapy as an Author and even as a reviewer. I am
writing to you because I would like to give my strong recommendation for
indexing this journal in PubMed Central. I also give my consent to disclose
my affiliation and contact information by the Journal. I do not have any
conflict of interests, which would interfere with this important service for
science, medicine, and technology communities.

The Journal of Stem Cell Research & Therapy has emerged as one of the
internationally recognized open access journals publishing peer-reviewed
stem cell research advances and breakthroughs, which have a high impact on
a broad area of biomedical research as well as the general public and which
will be of interest to the broad readership of PubMed Central. The editorial
board members and journal staff have worked very hard for the journal to
establish its high professional standing, and thereby, I am writing in
enthusiastic support of this journal to be indexed in PubMed so that most
recent publications on ground-breaking stem cell research and regenerative
medicine will become  instantly available to scientists in diverse basic
biomedical research and clinical disciplines as well as the general public.

Sincerely yours,

Jan H. Spaas

Laboratory director

Global Stem cell Technology
Geeneindestraat 1; 3560 Meldert-Lummen
BELGIUM

Tel: +3213556106; Fax: +3213556107
janspaas@gst.be; http://www.gst.be



